
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

PROJECT COMPLETION  

21p-x-159-2-6231 

 

   The City of Sylvester has completed CDBG project 21p-x-159-2-6231.   

 

The following activities were completed: 

Northwest Sylvester Sewer System Rehabilitation 

Benefiting 147 residents. 

 

Notice is being given that a Public Hearing will be held on August 4, 2025, at 6 

pm. in the Council Chambers at City Hall located at 101 North Main Street, 

Sylvester, Georgia 31791. The purpose of this hearing is to inform citizens of the 

availability of the final quarterly report, review project accomplishments, and 

receive citizens’ comments. 

 

All citizens are invited to attend this hearing to discuss the project.  Should 

special requirements for handicapped or foreign language interpretation be 

necessary, please contact Markesha Bivens, City Clerk, at (229) 776-8505 before 

July 31, 2025, or through the Georgia Relay service (800) 255-0056 (TDD) or 

(800) 255-0135 (Voice).  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


